Sharon Craig

From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk

Sent: 02 February 2021 16:45

To: Planning

Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form
Categories: Red Category

FORM DETAILS
Web Ref No: 23711

Form: Planning Application Comments Form
Completed:  02/02/2021 16:44:56
Status: Pending

USER DETAILS

Site user

. Unregistered user
email:

USER INPUTS
title: &
LastNome: -

firstname: (D
numberName@)

postAddress: P
postCode:

refNo: 3/2021/0076

addDev: Bridge Terrace, Whalley, Lancashire

I object to the proposed demolition of Bridge Terrace and Queen Mary Terrace. The houses are part
of Whalley's rich history, and should not be demolished. Demolishing these houses to replace with
'units' will result in additional strain on public services in the surrounding area also. Lots of cheap
comments:  homes being built, but not one extra school, doctors, dentist, or extra public service capacity? |
would like to see these houses placed for auction, to enable local developers to renovate. This
would allow Whalley to retain some history, whilst providing family homes with ample outdoor

space,
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